
 

BATS to Decommission TCP FAST PITCH Effective July 1, 2011 
 
Overview 
Based on limited member usage, effective Friday, July 1st, 2011, BATS will cease offering depth of book 
market data via the TCP FAST PITCH protocol.  Members actively using FAST PITCH are encouraged to 
begin migrating to either Multicast PITCH or TCP PITCH as soon as possible. 
 
Note:  BATS Members in the US that are taking BATS European equities market data via FAST PITCH 
will need to convert to TCP PITCH by the same effective date. 
 
For More Information 
Please refer to the following technical specifications regarding Multicast and TCP PITCH migration 
options: 
 

 BATS US Equities/Options Connectivity Manual 
 BATS US Equities/Options Multicast PITCH Specification 
 BATS US Equities TCP PITCH Specification 

 
Please contact the Trade Desk or your Director of Sales regarding any questions related to your 
migration. 
 
BATS Trade Desk 
913.815.7001 
tradedesk@batstrading.com 
www.batsoptions.com/alerts 
www.batstrading.com/alerts 
 

 

 

 

 

http://www.batstrading.com/resources/membership/BATS_Connectivity_Manual.pdf
http://www.batstrading.com/resources/membership/BATS_MC_PITCH_Specification.pdf
http://www.batstrading.com/resources/membership/BATS_PITCH_Specification.pdf
mailto:tradedesk@batstrading.com
http://www.batsoptions.com/alerts
http://www.batstrading.com/alerts

